
IN REPLY 
REFER TO 

HEADQUARTERS PANAMA CANAL DEPARTMENT 
OFFICE OF THE DEPARTMENT SPECIAL SERVICE OFFICER 

A.P.O. 834+, 

c/o Postmaster, New Orleans, La. 

9 April 1945. 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
1210 E. Grand, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will acknowledge your letter of 2 April 1945, and 

confirming the fact that you heard the Armed Forces Radio Station 

as indicated in your letter. The frequencies you mentioned are 

correct. 

Thanking you for your interest in our operation, I am, 

Very truly yours 

PHILIP LAI1PKIN, 
Major, Q. M. C., 

Asst. Dent. Snec. Serv. Officer, 
Radio Section. 


